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People with time for Children 

 
 

7th June 2019 
Holly Berries Class  
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
On Monday, Year 1 and 2 will be going outside into the forest school and pond areas to explore living things as 
part of our work on habitats. Please ensure that children are sent to school on Monday with some long bottoms 
and sleeves to change into to protect arms and legs (that you also don’t mind getting a bit dirty!). Please ensure 
they have clothing that is appropriate for the weather i.e. a waterproof jacket if it is due to rain, sun cream, hat, 
lighter clothing if the weather is warm.  
 
Many thanks,  
 
Miss Haynes  
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